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     On 23rd February, 2020, a Handing Over Ceremony for ‘The Project for Construction of 

Classroom Building for Veramogho Primary School’ was held in Weathercoast District of 

Guadalcanal Province. The ceremony was attended by approximately 200 people including 

school and community representatives. 

     The Government of Japan supported Veramogho Primary School through grant assistance 

amounting to US63,532(SBD$504,444) for the construction of raised-floor classroom building 

(3 classrooms) to solve their combined class issues due to the shortage of classrooms. 

Through the project, the school will be able to provide better learning environment to their 

students. 

     The school chairman said in his remarks, ‘Our children have a better place to learn 

now by Japanese assistance. This new classroom building will be always remembered in our 

hearts as a symbol of friendship with Japan.’ 

     The classroom building will be well maintained so that this project will benefit many 

children in the community. 
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